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Comments: As a Montanan who has watched many large developments spring in my state, I'm NOT opposed to

progress or creating spaces for visitors to enjoy the beauty we are lucky enough to live in every day. 

 

I AM opposed to development which blocks access for any hiker, paddler, fisher, or hunter to take advantage of

the land we, as the public, own. The Holland Lake trailhead is one of the most accessible access points to the

Bob Marshall Wilderness and as such should be protected at all costs. It's one of the only, if not THE only,

access points to an incredible wilderness on the east side of Hwy 83. As long as the trailheads, parking, privies,

and signage is maintained so that ALL may enjoy what the Holland Lake trailhead has to offer, without having to

be a paying guest of the new leaseholders, I am not opposed.

 

Please consider protecting the access to wilderness for ALL, regardless of ability to pay resort fees.


